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May 17, 2005

NEWS RELEASE

Tillamook County Public Works announces a change in the roadside vegetation maintenance program.  We are
eliminating the “No Mowing Agreement” program for all County roads.

Those who have been grooming your property frontage will see very little difference since our mower operators
are instructed to pass by those properties.  All county roads will be scheduled for at least one mowing per year.
Our mowing effort will focus on the road shoulders and the roadside ditch.  Only by exception will we mow
beyond the ditch.  Roadside cut banks are one such exception where we will trim trees or brush that hangs or
may fall on the roadway.  If traffic safety is a concern trimming will be done.

This revision in County Policy has been reviewed by the County Road Advisory Committee and the Board of
Commissioners.

If you need more information, you may contact the Public Works department at 503-842-3419.
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